
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 22nd June 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to share with you how we intend to enable our Y6 Transition Project to Secondary 

Schools to take place as sensitively, effectively and thoroughly as possible given our current 

situation.  The program of learning has been designed to be both informative and interactive 

whilst also enabling all of the key themes of transition to be explored.  

 

At the core of this are the collective and individual needs of all of your children and their 

emotional wellbeing.  

 

The Transition Project will take place via nine, whole-class online Zoom sessions of approximately 

40 minutes in duration accompanied by smaller, follow-up discussion groups of 20 mins (the codes 

and passwords will be shared prior to the meetings via Group Call and in accordance with the 

school policy agreed by Governors).  This approach will enable us to: work together as a class to 

explore a transition theme; complete some individual work about our own thoughts, feelings and 

questions: provide the opportunity to chat more openly within friendship groups.  These sessions 

will be accompanied by a Transition Workbook (which will arrive though the post) and your child 

will work through this as part of each session – they need not complete any work in the book until 

during the Zoom meeting. 

 

The sessions will take place on Monday, Wednesday and Friday and the timetable and discussion 

groups are included at the end of this letter and will remain the same for the three weeks of  

transition. 

 

In addition to this program, they will also receive the gift of a book from Norwood - ‘Go Big: The 

Secondary School Survival Guide’ by Matthew Burton (Head Teacher from the TV series Educating 

Yorkshire) which is full of helpful, funny and encouraging words to support the process. 

 

Should you or your child have any questions or concerns regarding anything to do with transition, 

please do not hesitate to contact the school office, whereby they can be passed on to the Year 6  

Team. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Year 6 Team    Mrs D Reynolds 

     Head Teacher 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


